

Town of Salisbury 5 Beach Road Salisbury, Massachusetts 01952

Department of Planning and Development Lisa Beaulieu lbeaulieu@salisburyma.gov Phone (978) 463-2262 FAX (978) 462-3915

Town of Salisbury Public Hearing

The Citizens Advisory Committee will conduct a Public Hearing, May 6, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. The meeting will be held remotely. The public may participate in this hearing by joining the Zoom meeting on the internet at www.zoom.us or via telephone. Contact Lisa Beaulieu at lbeaulieu@salisburyma.gov or 978-463-2262 to get the meeting ID and password. The purpose of the hearing will be to discuss the following:

- 1. CDBG FY 2019 Grant Review
 - A. Presidents Streets Phase II
 - B. Social Services
 - I. Boys & Girls Club
 - II. Pettengill House
 - III. YWCA
 - C. Housing Rehabilitation
- 2. CDBG CARES Act Funds
 - A. Micro Enterprise
 - B. Social Services
 - I. Boys & Girls Club
 - II. Our Neighbors Table
 - C. Amendment
- 3. CDBG FY2020 Grant
 - A. Design Meaders Lane Neighborhood
 - B. Social Services
 - I. Boys & Girls Club
 - II. Pettengill House
 - III. YWCA
 - IV. Our Neighbors Table
 - C. Housing Rehabilitation
- 4. CDBG FY2021 FY2022 Application
 - A. Construction Meaders Lane Neighborhood
 - D. Heritage Park Sewer hook up
 - E. ADA Fire Station
 - B. Social Services
 - C. Housing Rehabilitation
 - F. Other

RECEIVED TOWN CLERK TOWN OF SALISBURY

2021 APR 22 P 1: 37

This Public Hearing will allow individuals or organizations to respond to the existing strategy, offer suggestions, and seek additional information. Public comments will be accepted prior to and during the Public Hearing. The meeting room is fully accessible and accommodations will be made for individuals with special needs. Translator services can be requested for those that need them. Requests for such accommodations can be made by calling or emailing Lisa Beaulieu at 978-463-2262 or lbeaulieu@salisburyma.gov at least 48 hours prior to the meeting.

*Pursuant to Governor Baker's March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law, G.L. c. 30A, §18, and the Governor's March 15, 2020 Order imposing strict limitations on the number of people that may gather in one place, this public hearing is being conducted via remote participation.